
      

    Chuckanut District Board Meeting 

     January 27, 2014 

 

Meeting was called to order by Sylvia Weber 

Members in attendance were Judith Juno, Iola Ratcliff, Daphne Ruxton, Candice Tjersland, Anne Sullivan, 

Sally Karg, Helen Allan, Judy Boxx, Sylvia Weber, Cherie Cobley. 

One Visitor:  Eric Christianson 

Minutes were approved as read. 

Treasurer’s report was approved as read:  Checking, $6788.29, Savings $8609.50,  

Cd’s $5846.22. 

Old Business:   

 A motion was made by Judith Juno and seconded by Sally Karg to donate $750.00 to the Mary 

Ruggles Scholarship fund, motion passed.  Funds should be monitored to see that clubs are 

picking up at least $250.00 of the amount for the coming year.  Will need to be discussed before 

sending funds next year. 

Iola Ratcliff said that a number of cookbooks remain to be sold, it was suggested that it be put on the 

web to see if we could sell more.  We were unsuccessful in the attempt to sell them at the Holiday 

Show. 

New Business: 

Eric Christianson, president of the Skagit Valley Men’s Garden Cub was in attendance.  He was trying to 

pick up ideas of how to get younger people to join and to see if it would be helpful for them to join the 

State Federation of Garden Clubs.   

Advantages were explained to him and costs were summarized. 

The District event will be May 22, 2014 to be held at First United Methodist Church, 1607 East Division, 

Mount Vernon, WA. There will be a Flower Show as well as guest speakers.  

Billie Finch will speak on Collections and Displays and Brynn Tavasci will speak on Armatures and 

Sculptures. 

 Sally Karg made a motion to adjourn, motion passed.  

Minutes taken by Judy Boxx 


